
Year One Home Learning  
   
22.11.22 
 

The children had a wonderful time 
on their trip to Leeds Castle. We are 
so proud of how well they all 
behaved and would like to thank the parent helpers. We couldn’t have 
done it without you! 
 
This week we have been: 
* listening to the story of the “The Swan Princess” and sequencing the story 
by drawing the pictures. The children enjoyed acting out the story at Leeds 
Castle on Monday.  
* labelling the parts of a castle 
* writing a recount of the trip to Leeds Castle 
* introducing the recording of mathematical equations using the addition 
and equals sign 
    
Phonics  
We have learnt: 
ee/ e-e as in these 
ew as in chew and new 
ee/ie as in shield 
or/aw as in claw 
 

Tricky words 
could, would, should, our, house, mouse, water, want 
 

Remember to use: https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/resources/for-
parents/ 

 
For home learning, you can…  
* revise the sounds and tricky words for the week, can you spot these words 
when you’re out and about? Maybe on a sign, in a shop or in the library. 
* talk about your family and what makes yours unique. 
* read your new Little Wandle book to an adult at home, and bring back on 
Monday. 

 
Our Christmas performance will on Tuesday 13th December at  
10.00am or 2.15pm. We look forward to performing to you all! 

 
Have a fabulous and restful weekend! The Year One Team 
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